FIRST HOLY COMMUNION LETTER 2024



Dear parents,


Enrolments for First Holy Communion 2024 are now taking place. The RE programme in school this year will focus on the Mass and Holy Communion, but the actual enrolment, preparation and celebration of the sacrament will be organised by the parish.

If you would like your child to be included in the celebration of Holy Communion it is very important that you enrol in the parish using our online system.

Please note that Holy Communion is a very specific aspect of the life of Catholics, and it is not just a school event. By switching the emphasis from school to parish-based celebration, it is hoped that people will make a real choice about whether to take part or not. Only children who are baptised in the Catholic Church are eligible to receive Holy Communion.

You can enrol by clicking on the relevant link below and filling in the necessary details. The link will be active until the 16th December at which point the registration will close.

If you have difficulties with the online enrolment or have any other queries you can contact the parish office on (0404) 61699.


Holy Rosary, Ms Jameson, https://forms.gle/aPbSaJ8M4yFJndfaA

Holy Rosary, Ms Murray, https://forms.gle/QuPkK8ALgvnrkif2A


St Patrick’s, Ms Hudson, https://forms.gle/9uoxGkocxEX1y26d6

St Patrick’s Ms Dalton/Ms Byrne, https://forms.gle/ob1aZq5eXDxT9XQQA


St Coen’s, Mr McAdam,  https://forms.gle/RGpfq1XwSDn3EsB57

St Coen’s, Ms Dunbar, https://forms.gle/buLE8dehb5WVYASr9


Gaelscoil, Múinteoir Anne, https://forms.gle/PUAPspYvGw2jb1G19


Fr Aquinas Duffy             Mrs Geraldine Egan
Parish Priest                    Sacramental Coordinator


